
   POSTED 9-14-20 

 
LA CANADA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

     September 14, 2020 
5:00 p.m.  

 
Via Zoom 

 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING         
 

1. Adoption of Learning Continuity Plan, R38-20-21 
 

The Governing Board of La Cañada Unified School District will hold a public 
hearing prior to the adoption of the Learning Continuity Plan on September 29, 
2020.   
 
The public hearing will be held during the Special Governing Board meeting on 
September 24, 2020, at 5:00 p.m.   
 


